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Last week in Year 6: Last  week, Year 6 
started learning about World War 2, 
especially about the evacuation of 
children from cities to the countryside. We 
have started to read ‘Goodnight Mr Tom’ 
in our reading sessions and during our 
writing sessions, the children have started 
researching evacuation and are in the 
process of writing a non-chronological 
report about it. 

  

 

Last week in Year 3: Year 3 have started 
learning about the Ancient Greeks as part of 
our Colourful World topic. Everyone has 
found it really interesting learning about this 
ancient civilisation and finding clues in the 
artefacts the Greeks left behind. In 
preparation for making our own Greek 
inspired pottery in the upcoming weeks, Year 
3 have been investigating the recurring 
patterns found on the pottery and had a go 
at practising their own.



Last week in Year 1: In Year 1, we have been thinking about how we 
can use a range of sources to find out more about what farms were 
like in the past. We particularly focused on looking at photographs 
and discussed what they showed us. We then made comparisons 
with farms today and drew or wrote about our findings. We are 
looking forward to finding out more about certain types of farming 
over the next few weeks. 

Dates for your Diary:
9th to 12th May - Year 6 SATs week
Tuesday 10th May - Class 11 visit to Fitzwilliam Museum, Cambridge
Wednesday 11th May - school photographer visits for class photos
Thursday 12th May - Year 1 visit to Church Farm 
Monday 23rd May at 2.15 p.m. - Sports Day for Nursery & Reception
Tuesday 24th May at 2.00 p.m. - Sports Day for KS2
Wednesday 25th May at 2.15 p.m. - Sports Day for KS1
Thursday 26th May - last day of school/nursery - Jubilee Celebration
Friday 27th May to Monday 6th June inclusive - school and nursery 
closed for half term
Tuesday 7th June - school and nursery re-open
Friday 22nd July - last day of term

All term dates for 2021/22 and 2022/23 are available on the school 
website. Please remember that holidays in term time are not authorised 
unless there are very exceptional circumstances and you may receive a 
penalty notice if your child misses school.


